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MEMORANDUM 
 

  TO:  Mayor Winstead and City Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk 
   
DATE:  May 20, 2014 
 
RE: Documents received at 5/19/14 Council Meeting 
 
CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager 
                        John Norris, Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Attached hereto are documents received from the public at the May 19, 2014 City Council 
Business Meeting. 
 

1) Letter from Diane Pottinger, North City Water District, dated May 19, 2014 (p. 1) 
2) Public comment regarding Point Wells submitted by Tom Mailhot (p. 20) 
3) Information submitted by Lance Young regarding SCL Franchise (p. 22) 
4) Report on “Damage Due to Liquefaction During the 2011 Tohoku Earthquake” 

submitted by John Demur (p. 23) 
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